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Lackowicz, Rob

From: Atalaya Armstrong <Atalaya.Armstrong@dep.nj.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2014 1:54 PM

To: Clark, Courtney; DEP NJHPO

Cc: Poche, Lauren; Crowl, Heather; Lackowicz, Rob

Subject: Completed Submission 15-0883 NJDEP RE: DEP Form 2, SBL39524, 35 S. Annapolis Ave, 

Atlantic City: Pre-Screening

Attachments: L2014-109.pdf

Ms. Clark: 

 

The 35 South Annapolis Avenue documentation has been reviewed, signed, and scanned. 

Please find attached HPO-L2014-109 

If you have any issues with the attachments or require additional information, please feel free to let us know. 

 

Regards-A. Armstrong  

 

Mail Code 501-04B 

Historic Preservation Office  

NJ DEP  

PO Box 420 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0420 

www.nj.gov/dep/hpo 
 

 

From: Clark, Courtney [mailto:courtney.clark@urs.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2014 2:15 PM 

To: DEP NJHPO 

Cc: Poche, Lauren; Crowl, Heather; Lackowicz, Rob 
Subject: DEP Form 2, SBL39524, 35 S. Annapolis Ave, Atlantic City: Pre-Screening 

Importance: High 

 

Good afternoon,  

 

Attached for your review please find a revised Form – 2: Assessment of Effects for SBL39524, 35 S. Annapolis Ave, 

Atlantic City. 

Friday’s submittal reflected the application as a “prescreening,” and included an assessment that has since been revised. 

  

If there are any question or concerns, please contact me at courtney.clark@urs.com. 

 

Thanks, Courtney 

 

 

From: Clark, Courtney  

Sent: Friday, November 21, 2014 10:02 AM 

To: 'DEP NJHPO' 
Cc: Poche, Lauren; Crowl, Heather; Lackowicz, Rob 

Subject: DEP Form 2, SBL39524, 35 S. Annapolis Ave, Atlantic City: Pre-Screening 

 

Good morning, 
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Attached for your review please find a pre-screening Form – 2: Assessment of Effects SBL39524, 35 S. Annapolis Ave, 
Atlantic City. 
  
Please forward any questions you may have to me at courtney.clark@urs.com. We look forward to your response.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Courtney Clark 
Architectural Historian 

  

 
URS Corporation 

625 West Ridge Pike, Suite E-100 

Conshohocken PA 19428 

  

Tel: 610.832.3500 

Direct: 610.832.2792 

courtney.clark@urs.com 

  

Please note new address and phone number 

 

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you 
receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this 
information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies. 
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